
 
Dear Judge Mace, 
I was contacted by Bonnie Allen this morning that the hearing for Docket #TC041593 is 
scheduled in Olympia for one day on Feb. 17th.  It was my understanding at the pre-
hearing conference that the hearing would be two days in Port Angeles, so that we would 
have time for the combining of the two dockets, and since the witnesses mostly reside in 
or near Port Angeles.  Would you please clarify for me. 
Sincerely, 
Jack Heckman 
President 
Olympic Bus Lines 


